
I have read your letter and agree with your points. I have tenants that I served eviction on before this all 
started. The Judge talked us into a stipulated order and they had to be out by March 31. They have 
violated almost all of his stipulations. I have filed at noncompliance with the court and sent them a 
certified letter of the filing. The continue to disturb the adjoining duplex tenants with excess company 
and loud music and noise all night long. These 2 issues were in the stipulation. I feel they are thinking we 
can't get them out right now.  
 
 
Jo Jean Nelson 
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